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Dear Friend and Supporter

Thanks to everyone who supported Sue Hall's play reading evening at the Keto Royale Kafe. It was 
a busy but very enjoyable event. 
Well done to Sue for leading this one for us.

Abigail's Party, a comedy play, wriƩen by Mike Leigh
We are only three weeks away from the live performances on 11th, 12th and 13th October 2024 We are only three weeks away from the live performances on 11th, 12th and 13th October 2024 
at the Hotel TRH El Paraiso at 7.30 pm. Tickets are selling well. Thanks to everyone who has 
already purchased.
In the interest of their art and their commitment to their audiences,  Sheila Mellor, the director, 
along with Andrea Stevens, the producer, plus three members of the cast went to London recently 
to see a new producƟon of Abigail's Party starring Tamzin Outhwaite. 
This was a NO expenses paid trip! 
News of the ITS group making its way to London from Spain specially for this play aƩracted the News of the ITS group making its way to London from Spain specially for this play aƩracted the 
noƟce of the London cast who were keen to meet their fellow thespians at the end of their 
excellent show.

A tribute to the late June Rendle
Miles Rendle will be direcƟng a very special event called "June Rendle-Curtain Call" on 13th 
November 2024 at El Trapiche Cultural Centre in San Pedro at 7.30 pm. 
This is a rehearsed play reading event with the cast reading one of June's plays, "Champagne and This is a rehearsed play reading event with the cast reading one of June's plays, "Champagne and 
Olives" in the first act and then in the second act, there will be a series of her favourite 
readings/excerpts from plays. 
Miles has a talented cast with Veronica del Cerro, Eileen Audas, Rebecca Flowerdew, Sheila Mellor, 
Kate Jackson, Margaret Dunkley and Nikki Cheetham. Nikki is June's daughter and she is coming 
over from the UK for this special evening. 
Tickets are 12€ for members and 15€ for non-members and are available via our website HERE.
Weather permiƫng, we will be organising drinks outside as usual. Weather permiƫng, we will be organising drinks outside as usual. 
The roads around this venue and the access to the building are now fully open. 

Let's support Rebecca Flowerdew
Rebecca is one of our talented actor members and she is flying to the UK so that she can do a 
"wing walk" on 18th October to raise some money for research into Alzheimers and CysƟc 
Fibrosis. She has a fear of heights and this is a significantly challenging fundraiser even without 
that fear! 
Rebecca is asking if we can support her by donaƟng to the cause. If you'd like to do so, please go Rebecca is asking if we can support her by donaƟng to the cause. If you'd like to do so, please go 
to hƩps://gofund.me/a127b64a.
Or, if you want to see what state she is in aŌer the event, you can see her and donate on the 
evening of 13.11.24 when she will be appearing in Miles Rendle's evening as menƟoned above.
Thank you

Christmas is coming!
It is only 12 weeks away from our ITS Christmas Celebration evening. 
Please reserve the date Friday 13th December 2024 at La Grappa Restaurant.  Please reserve the date Friday 13th December 2024 at La Grappa Restaurant.  
Menus and more details will follow nearer the time.
 
Kindest Regards
Martin Curd, President


